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From: Donna Della-Ca < 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

LLS Policy Mailbox 
Objection. 

> 
Saturday, 14 January 2023 1:17 PM 

The time has come for Governments to look after our unique Wildlife and our countries lands and oceans! 

The greed of the developer is no longer acceptable! This is at the expense of our bush lands. Home to all of the 
many unique native animals and fauna. 

Accountability is considered the new respect. 

Our Koalas are one of many marsupials that are threatened at the hands of human greed. 

No more raping of our lands and oceans. 
Enough us enough!!!! 

My vote counts and I’ll be watching. 

Donna Della‐Ca. 

Kind Regards Donna Della‐Ca 
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